COURTESY CALL VISIT BY THE BOARD OF REGISTRATION OF ARCHITECTS & QUANTITY SURVEYORS (BORAQS)

Date and time:

Fri, 05/08/2015 - 08:43

Location / Venue:

DEAN'S OFFICE BOARD ROOM



The BORAQS chairman Arch Cosmas Maweu and his team paid courtesy call to the Dean School of the Built Environment and held a meeting in which the following issues were discussed; Students industrial attachment, Curriculum review , Research & development, and Student Mentorship programmes.

The members of the meeting included Prof. Rukwaro Dean SBE, Arch E.O. Abonyo Chairman ABS, Mongera Rukaria, Executive Officer BORAQS, Arch. Kureba N.N CEO BORAQS, Arch, Cosmas Maweu, Chairman BORAQS and Tartisio Kinyanki senior Administrator SBE.